PROCEDURAL SAFEGUARDS NOTICE

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Procedural Safeguards Notice explains your rights and the procedures that safeguard your rights under the federal law known as the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA, 2004).  Under this law, school districts, including technical schools, are required to provide a “Free Appropriate Public Education”, otherwise known as FAPE to all students with disabilities in need of special education.  A free appropriate public education means special education and related services designed to meet the individualized needs of a student, at no cost to the parent/guardian, as outlined in the student’s Individualized Education Program (IEP). 
If you have any questions or concerns about your child’s education, please contact your child’s teachers, Principal, or district administrative members. 
